The meeting was called to order by Jean Rands at 5:15.

The minutes of the Sept. 25 executive meeting were read and adopted.

C. J. Allen was authorized by Jean Rands to sign cards on Sept. 27 1973.

It was decided to talk to Harry Rankin about the following:

- 1. defining the bargaining unit.
- 2. the grievance in the library.
- 3. whether or not if it would be possible to authorize people who are not working to sign up members.
- 4. whether or not to include part-time workers in the bargaining unit.

Jennifer Clemmons announced the first issue of the newsletter would appear on Oct 19.

Jean Rands and Verity Wormald volunteered to do a press release.

Sandy Lundy reported on the meeting with Bremer at the Graduate Student Association about the Universities Act.

It was decided to send the newsletter out by mail.

The meeting was a djourned at 6:35.